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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF

NOVEMBER 24-25, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 

   Intention:  Richard Elmore (RIP)
   Requested By:  Bob & Cheryl Davis
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention: Mike Melancon (RIP)

   Requested By:  Doris Melancon
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention: Deceased Members of Knight of Columbus
  Requested By:  Knights of Columbus
WEEK OF
NOVMEBER 26-30, 2018
Monday

No Mass
Tuesday

No Mass

Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday      

No Mass
Friday
12:00 Noon
Mass

Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
WEEKEND OF
DECEMBER 1-2, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Max Lupei (RIP)
  Requested By:  Linda Gregory
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention: St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  Joan & Bernie Gillott (RIP) 
   Requested By:  Debbie Kelly
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.
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Altar Flowers

Donated By:  Suzanne Downs
In Memory of: Thomas R. Downs, Jr.
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
November 26-December 2, 2018

In Memory of Bernard F. Blick, Susan Blick, and
Clyde Winstead


GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/18 through 6/30/2019
Annual operating expense budget:
 $604,400.00
Offertory Totals 
No Offertory Totals due to early bulletin deadline.  
"All tithes of the land, whether In grain from the fields or in fruit from the trees, belong to the Lord, as sacred to him."  Leviticus 27:30
THANKSGIVING MESSAGE
As the St. Therese parish family prepares for this holiday, it is important to share our wishes for your family’s blessings.  We pray for your continued health and happiness as we enter this season of Advent.  Please be reminded that you can set up a recurring giving schedule.  Visit us online at www.sttheresechurch.info.  Locate the Online Giving button and set up your recurring giving schedule.  The first time you give, you will select a password that will enable you to log in at any time and make changes to your giving or view your complete online giving history.
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We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover,
and American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
DECEMBER SECOND COLLECTION

   December 1 & 2 
  MM&R 

   December 24 & 25   Catholic Charities
BINGO UPDATE

On November 12, Bingo attendance included 18 players (6 parishioners) and 8 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $422. Calendar year 2018 donations: $11,421.97, including Parish Office printer supplies and computer support, a donation to SHINE for the Youth Ministry trip, ALC patio concrete, and a vanity for the Rectory master bathroom. 
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915.
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DON’T FORGET….TOYS FOR TOTS THIS SEASON
The annual US Marine Corp Reserves Toys for Tots Campaign has begun and will run through December.  Purchase a new unwrapped toy for children and place in the box that is located in the commons.  For more information, you may visit their website at www.toysfortots.org.  Thank you.
LAST CHANCE----FREE!

In order to downsize our library, a table will be set up in the social hall with books that will are removed from the library.  Please help us find a new home for these books, either to your own personal library or to someone you know that would appreciate them. Thank you for giving these resources a second life!

Catholic Charities Seeks Committed, Compassionate Individuals

Catholic Charities is hiring for two in-home care positions.   

Companion Care Workers (contract - $10/hr)

CCEVA is hiring several Companion Care workers to provide companionship to clients enrolled in the Companion Care Pilot Program in order for them to stay socially engaged and to provide assistance with their daily activities in order to remain in their home comfortably and safely. The Companion Care Program provides non-medical, in-home support services such as: home management (light housekeeping, laundry, bed making, and trash removal), meal planning and preparation, grocery shopping and running errands for client, transporting clients in your car to run errands and shopping, and providing medication reminders.  For more information, please call Vanessa Dunlap at (757) 875-0060.
In-Home Respite Care Workers (contract - $8/hr)

Applications are now being taken for In-Home Respite Care Workers ages 18 through retirement years.  After completing a 25-hour free training program, the workers will be given assignments to work in 3- to 8-hour increments in various households in the Hampton Roads area.  The position provides companionship for an elderly individual being cared for in the home, ensuring their safety.  No transporting, cleaning or heavy lifting is required.  This is considered a contracted position, part-time with flexible schedules.  For more information, please call Rebecca Wirt at (757) 875-0060.

THERESIAN MASS/MEETING

Ladies of the parish please join the Theresians for our December meeting. It will be held on Friday the 7th of December. Mass is at 9:00 am and the meeting will be at 9:30 am. To be held in the social hall. 



EARLY BULLETIN DEADLINE REMINDER

Just a reminder, over the next few weeks we have early bulletin deadlines with Dee Printing.  Please have bulletin announcements to Ann in the Parish Office as soon as possible.  Please note on the announcement the weekend you want it published.  Thank you. 

CAREFREE SENIORS DECEMBER 

LUNCHEON
The December meeting to be held December 12th. This is opened to all members of the Parish, 60 or older. Christmas Covered dish luncheon and a generic wrapped gift between $5-$10 at 1:00....lot of fun!!
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ST. THERESE PARISH APP INFORMATION
In order to receive notifications from the parish office, be sure to enable notifications.  When you download the parish app to your smartphone or tablet, go to the main page, tap on “notifications setup”, the “general message” box should be checked, then tap on save.  Once you have saved this, you will then receive any messages the parish office sends.  Questions?  Contact the Parish Office at 804-693-5939

GIVE THE GIFT OF FAITH
Advent Candles are now available in the Religious Goods cabinet.

Other items, booklets, statues, rosaries and more are also available and make wonderful gifts not only for Christmas but birthdays and other gift-giving events.  Contact Nadine McGrady 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org for any questions or availability of items.

FATHER, PLEASE KEEP THEM SAFE THIS YEAR.  AMEN

Loving God, I prayerfully entrust our children and teenagers to your special care.  Bless them with your love and goodness.  Grant them continued growth in wisdom, knowledge and virtue.  Protect them day and night, at home, in school, at play.  Inspire them each day to do their best.  Strengthen them during times of discouragement and disappointment.  Make them ever mindful of the needs of others, kind and caring toward the elderly and all those less fortunate.  May our children walk in the paths of holiness, as Your instruments of joy, love and peace in our family and in our world.  Amen
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“To him who loves us and has freed us by his blood be glory and power forever.”





Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe





November 25, 2018








